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Dear Ms. Johnson,

I urge all those involved to vote yes for Landmarking the ODD FELLOWS building located on Muhammad Ali
between 2nd and 3rd. This beautiful building is part of our architectural heritage here in Louisville. Tragically, over
the years our city has destroyed so many buildings that lent charm, class and beauty to our city. Caving in to Omni
did Louisville a terrible disservice. Please, VOTE YES TO LANDMARK ODD FELLOWS.

Respectfully yours,

Marilyn Meredith
944 Cherokee Road

Sent from my iPhone
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